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The President’s Message
We had another great
meeting with many in
attendance, including my
dad and stepmom. We are
always so happy to see them.

Our guest speaker Joe Curtis, owner of the
Mark Twain Bookstore in Virginia City had
some great stories to tell. We thank Joe and
his lovely wife for sharing the evening with us.

Your board met on Tuesday, April 21, to
finish up this year’s business and finalize
the picnic arrangements. I am very happy to
say due to your efforts and support we are
able to give the same amount as a donation

this year as we did last year. That is quite an
accomplishment due to down membership
and low attendance at the meetings. Thanks
to all the members who attend regularly,
bringing gifts, some two or more, those who
buy more raffle tickets, and those who win
many and give back gifts. It is due to your
efforts we are able to continue our support
of our Sheriff’s Office, which does such as
fine job of keeping our community safe.
With your continued help next year will be
even better.

Our picnic date has been set for Sunday,
July 19 at Aspen Mobile Home Park. We

will have food and drinks for all. We just
ask that you pay $5 each to offset some of
the cost of the picnic and that includes your
bingo cards. The $5 each takes care of
about 1/3 of the cost. We will have some
very nice bingo prizes. Please bring your
favorite dessert. Kathy Kasper has donated a
painting to be raffled off at the end of the
picnic. Please join us. It is a great time for all.

Thanks to all for making “Bigger and
Better Footprints”.

Claudia

From the Secretary-Treasurer
Election Results
At the April dinner meeting, the
nominees recommended by your
Nominating Committee (Past
Presidents Phil Kasper, Larry Gray

and I) were unanimously elected for the term
beginning July 1, 2009. Your new Board of
Directors will consist of the following:

President  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Claudia Lowe
1st Vice President  . . . . . . . . .Tom Mezzetta
2nd Vice President  . . . . . . . .Charlene Spinner
Secretary-Treasurer  . . . . . . . .Ray Hoyt
Sergeant-at-Arms  . . . . . . . . . .Betty Miller
Immediate Past President  . . .Larry Gray
Grand Director  . . . . . . . . . . .Ray Hoyt
3 Year Director  . . . . . . . . . . .Ron Pierini
2 Year Director  . . . . . . . . . . .Phil Kasper
1 Year Director  . . . . . . . . . . .Jim Terborg

Annual Picnic
The annual picnic has been scheduled for Sunday,
July 19, 2009 at Aspen Mobile Home Park picnic
grounds (the usual place). Arrangements have been
made with the Carson Valley Lion’s Club to again

cook for us. Please mark your calendars and save
the date.

Annual Dues 
Dues for the coming fiscal year (July 1, 2009 through
June 30, 2010) will remain at $24. Notices will be
sent out in early June. Since this is “right around
the corner,” I thought I’d give you a heads up that
the dues cycle is once again close to being upon us.
Of course, if anyone has a compelling desire to pay
their dues early, I’ll accept them at any time!

On a personal note...
On June 30th, I will complete ten years in this
office. It has been my honor and privilege to serve
this chapter as your Secretary-Treasurer. However, I
don’t plan to stay in this job another ten years!!! At
some point, someone is going to have to step up
and agree to take on the responsibilities of this
office. If you think you might like to wade in to
the fray, just let me know.

See you at the May dinner.

Ray

Please call

YES
or

NO

by 5/14 for
the 5/21
meeting!

Ray/Larna 267-4355 
Claudia/Chuck 267-5630
Don/Barbara 267-0025 

Or send E-mail to:
lowesfolly@yahoo.com



Greeters
Helen Scholfield
& Margie Runyon

Guest Speaker
Joe Curtis

Walt Nowosad flanked by his 2 guests,
Mark Thoryk & Randy Brabham

Vice Presidents’ Stuff
Greetings from the 1st Vice President
I hope all of you who attended the April meeting
of International Footprint Association enjoyed it as
much as I did. I know you won’t be disappointed
at the May meeting either. Tom has set up another

great speaker.

We will be meeting at the Carson Nugget on May 21st at 6:00
P.M. for no host bar. Dinner will be served at 7:00 P.M. The cost
will be $21 per person. I look forward to seeing you there!

Barbara

From the 2nd Vice President
Retired FBI agent Dell Rowley shall be our guest
speaker at the May 21st meeting of the Footprinters.
Dell has an extensive career, having served in the
US Army, US Border Patrol and the FBI. A few of
his duties while with the FBI include fugitive matters, organized
crime, foreign counter intelligence and SWAT. For various periods
of time, he also supervised the Multi-Agency Drug Task Force, the
Multi-Agency Organized Crime Task Force, the Forfeiture Program,
the Probationary Agents Program, the Intelligence Research
Specialists, and the Special Operations Group.

Dell will regale us with a few of his exploits and expertise
associated with his FBI career. Should make for a very interesting
meeting. Hope to see you there.

Tom

May Birthdays
Edward Harding 1
Joyce Willman 4
Em Dane 5
Warren Thayer 8
Chuck Swanson 11
Richard Russell 12
Joan McDonnell 16
Stubby Dils 17
Marjorie Hanes 20
James Hansen 21
Charlene Spinner 22
Janice Rhoades 25
Garry den Heyer 31

In Memoriam
LON A. CURTIS
6/16/24 - 4/23/09

FOOTPRINTER SINCE 1955
PAST GRAND PRESIDENT 1986-87
FOUNDED CHAPTER 72 IN 1991

CHAPTER 72 PRESIDENT 1996-97



Claudia Lowe & Joe Curtis

Nancee Goldwater

Juanita Coyle

Warren Thayer,
John Coyle

& Bev Thayer

Vera Marcum, Jim Terborg
& Arlene Terborg

Claudia Lowe, Chuck Lowe & Ray Hoyt

INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION, INC.
Grand Chapter

David D Goehring
President

5512 Bancroft Ave.
Lincoln, NE  68506
(402)448-8196 Home
(402)560-1185 Cell
1-800-664-FOOT
dgoehring@inebraska.com 

Many thanks to
Larry Gray

for all of
this month’s photos!

Tom Mezzetta
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IFA, Carson Valley Chapter #72
P.O. Box 2242
Minden, NV 89423

To:

CHAPTER PAST PRESIDENTS
1991-92 Bill Depew, Charter
1992-93 Doug Tucker
1993-94 Eston “Red” Baker
1994-95 Bill Shay
1995-96 Ray Hoyt
1996-97 Lon A. Curtis,

deceased
1997-98 Elza Turkington,

deceased
1998-99 Bob Minton
1999-00 Rodney Snead
2000-01 Fred Hersey
2001-02 Clay Hill
2002-03 Grady Goodwin,

deceased
2003-04 Dorman Dane
2004-06 Phil Kasper
2006-08 Larry Gray

INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION
CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER #72, INC.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President Claudia Lowe 267-5630
1st Vice President Barbara McRoberts 267-0025
2nd Vice President Tom Mezzetta 267-3261
Secretary-Treasurer Ray Hoyt 267-4355
Sergeant-at-Arms Betty Miller 782-7935
Immediate Past President Larry Gray 783-9759
Grand Director Fred Hersey 266-3435
3 Year Director Phil Kasper 267-5385
2 Year Director Jim Terborg 783-9123
1 Year Director Ron Pierini 782-9903

BOARD APPOINTMENTS

Newsletter Editor Suzi Pippin 265-7967
Chapter Webmaster Don McRoberts 267-0025

Visit our chapter on the web at www.cvfootprint.org


